Ref: U:\Drama\Dracula
November 2015

Dear Parent/Guardian

This year’s schoal production, ‘Dracula’, adapted by Steven Dietz from Bram Stoker’s original novel of
the same name, will be performed on 25, 26 and 27 November in the School Hall at The King's
School. The cast and crew are predominantly sixth formers (from both King’s and KGGS) and, as
usual, they are also in charge of the lighting, sound and props.

An everyday story of vampires, the plot follows a young solicitor who is sent out to Transylvania to do
some work for a ‘Count Dracula’ concerning the purchase of a property in London — in the castle,
strange things start to happen. He writes to his fiancée — Mina- and back in London, he finds that the
Count has already arrived before him. Meanwhile, the head of an asylum in London is studying one of
his patients who is acting even more strangely than usual.....

This adaptation retains the Gothic horror of the original and contains some frightening images (and
blood!) so is not suitable for very young children.

Tickets prices have not been increased from last year and are £5.00 for adults and £3.50 for students
and concessions — the play will be performed in the King’s School Hall at 7.30pm and refreshments
will be available at the interval. This promises to be an outstanding production of an old classic — I
hope you will be able to join us.

We look forward to seeing you!

Yours sincerely

Alison Cunningham

Subject Leader of Drama

D -
Reply slip: ‘Dracula’ 7.30pm

My Son: Form:

I would like (no.) Adult tickets at £5.00

Student/concession tickets at £3.50
Wednesday, 25 November / Thursday, 26 November / Friday, 27 November
(Please circle appropriate night)
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